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Scott Robinson, Operations Engineer for PMC Knowsley provides an update on 
some of their recent works.

PMC Knowsley have been undertaking a number of P11 and P20 inspections 
as part of the valve and civils project for JN Bentley on behalf of GTO Delivery 
Services. The purpose of the project is to re-life a number of AGI’s. 

This has involved inspecting a number of corrosion features on valve vent and 
sealant lines and classifying the damage.  The wider project involves site grit 
blasting and coating, and also valve investigation works where valves are not 
sealing.
 
This project has been a massive help in up-skilling technicians into P11/20 
inspections and helped expose Knowsley to more gas transmission works.  Not 
only has this up-skilled technicians, but also myself whilst carrying out the 
Mechanical Damage Assessor’s role.  This project has also assisted with securing 
works directly for West Area Operations.  
 
Steven Lally, Networking Technician for Knowlsey says: “After recently completing 
the P11 inspectors training I have been shadowing Scott and other P11 inspectors 
to gain confidence in carrying out inspections on my own.  It has been good to 
work alongside JN Bentley and also to carry out inspections in the West area”.

The photos below show PMC technician Steven Lally carrying out P20 inspections.

Knowsley Valves and civils project deemed a 
success
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